COMHAIRLE CONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS
SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE 2

Monday 27th May  2013

Motion No 2 

Motion Cllr M.Corr

That the Manager explores the possibility of starting a CoderDojo within the Tallaght area which may involve collaboration between the County Library, RuaRed, ITT and the South Dublin County Enterprise Board.
Report

Recently the County Library welcomed Mitch Resnik from MIT who spoke to over 50 Irish teachers on the power of coding in promoting digital literacy and creativity using Scratch – designed by his department in MIT. It is widely recognised that when young people learn to code they learn important strategies for problem solving, designing projects and communication ideas.
The Library Service has been in discussion with the Head of Computing in the ITT for some time in relation to starting a CoderDojo in the County Library with the potential to role the clubs out to Castletymon Library and beyond. A meeting to develop a programme and to identify partners is scheduled for May 25th with the Head of Computing in the ITT and the county librarian will update the Area Committee on the plans as soon possible.
